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The Planning Advisory Committee met on Monday, February 3rd in Town Hall Council 
Chambers. 
 
The PAC reviewed the revised drafts of the Municipal Planning Strategy and Land Use 
Bylaw. Committee members provided feedback, which Staff will consider as they make 
further revisions. These revised drafts will be reviewed at the March PAC meeting, 
where the Committee will also consider a recommendation to Council regarding the new 
planning documents. This will position Council to consider the first reading of the drafts 
in March, followed by public engagement in April and May. The goal is to give Council 
the opportunity to approve the new planning documents by the end of June. 
 
An update on dangerous and unsightly premises demolitions was also provided to the 
Committee. 
 
The next meeting of the Planning Advisory Committee is scheduled for Monday, March 
3rd, at 4:30 p.m. in Town Hall Council Chambers. 
 

 


